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ADDENDUM NO. 2 ISSUED NOVEMBER 27, 2024 

Technical Assistance Services RFP 2024-14-6110 

 

Your reference is directed to the above-referenced Request for Proposal which is scheduled to 

open on December 9, 2024 at 9:00 AM. 

 

Q1 For the Technical Assistance, is OCD seeking multiple firms, or one firm who can 

handle all items listed in the objectives and scope of work? 

 

R1 Ideally, the Office of Community Development would like to have one firm to 

complete all tasks included within the RFP. 

 

 

 

The addendum is hereby officially made part of the referenced solicitation and should be 

attached to the bidder’s bid or otherwise acknowledged therein. 

 

If you have already submitted your bid and this addendum causes you to revise your original 

bid,  please indicate changes herein and return to Purchasing prior to the Bid Opening in an 

envelope marked with the file number, bid opening date and time. If this addendum does not 

cause you to revise your bid, please acknowledge receipt of the addendum by signing your 

name and company below and returning it in accordance with the provisions above. 

 

 

 

________________________ ______________________ _______________ 

        Signature         Date       Company 
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